Forest Principle:
Empathy
¢t April 2025

It is the end of the spring term. The clocks went forward an hour and everything
feels lighter and warmer. A great time to make sure jumpers have names in!
We hope that everyone enjoyed their Eid celebrations this week - it certainly
felt quiet around school on Monday and Tuesday with a fraction of the children.
We held an assembly on Wednesday morning and it was nice to see the whole
school back together. The assembly was to launch Bradford City Football

Club’ sponsored penalty shoot out. It is a few years since we have taken part as
a school but it is always a huge success. Your child should have brought home a
letter explaining all about it and we look forward to welcoming Billy Bantam and
his team later this month.

Willow had some time in Forest School this week where they made sculptures
with clay and played an epic game of hide and seek.

The PTA held the end of term disco on Wednesday. What a great event! EYFS
and KSI children enjoyed dancing with bubbles, whilst KS2 enjoyed singing,
dancing and generally having a great time! Thank you to everyone who supported
this event. If you are interested in joining the PTA then please get in touch with
Mrs Kennedy.

Oak class are moving to a new space just for the summer term. They will be in
the EYFS building next door to Seedlings. This will give us time to get their old
classroom set up for next year’ s new EYFS children who will be in the main
school building and not the portacabin. All drop off and pick up arrangements
remain the same - from the YI/2 gate.

Today was our Eid parties. We love that everyone gets the chance to celebrate
such a special time together with their teachers and friends at school. Thank you
to everyone who sent in a contribution for the parties.
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Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this week

RoS"e’ Lo S/,
re
ya J VJO~7—
0y No
pdo™

Nathaniel Mclaren George Church
urc

Ge ; EdWin Don
orgla Con,, Ph0ebe Gl Y
off y
b

n Korim

Ziyod Isabel Birch

Dates for the diary...

23/04/25- New parents evening at South

Craven This week, children have said goodbye to our
placement student teachers who have spent
25/04/25- LKS2 Ancient Greek workshop the last term with us.
In that time, we have really got to know
29/04/25- Fir class trip to Roberts Park them and they have certainly made a lasting

impact upon us.

30/04/25 or 1/5/25 - Bradford City
penalty shoot out

Like any vocation, you cannot be great at
teaching if d t h th tunit
1/05/25- Non uniform day - bring chocolate S AT ALY S TN L AN e CORRRTIM BN,
to see greatness in action and then try it out

for yourself and we know that students at

Steeton really get to experience that!

We wish them all the very best on their
third and final placements after the holidays.
Some will be back with us but in different

classes whilst some move on to other schools.
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Tralin .=.
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with us

at Steeton and Sandy Lane
Primary Schools

Our ) PGCE Primary 3-7 years
PGCE Primary 5-11 years
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Hi

Bridge House Needs Your Help to Support
Steeton Primary School!

Tickets are now on sale! Please pop to nursery to buy a
ticket to be in with a chance of winning everything in
the photo on the right. The draw will take place on
Thursday [7th of April - so you need to be quick -
Tickets are just £I each, giving you a chance to win
the festive Easter hamper!

All proceeds will go to Steeton Primary School.

Disclaimer: Items are received at the winner's own risk
and discretion, with good intentions from Bridge House.

We appreciate any support you can give!

Many Thanks,
The Bridge House Team Xx

P.s = many people have been asking if we are doing
the Egg hunt again this year - and yes of course we
are - we can t wait - the week commencing the l4th
of April (Mon-Thurs) - we will be out and about wrth
Barry the Bridge House Bunny hiding those eggs "~ -
please please help us by donating an Easter egg to the
hunt if you can so we can make this an amazing hunt

ohCe again - .
thank you in advance for all your help and support &
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Have a
happy holiday!

See you all on
Tuesday 22nd April



